
  
 

 

To the EU-Importers of  
Pulver Kimya A.S. Powder Coatings 
Gebze Organize Sanayi Bolgesi (GOSB) 
Tembelova Alani 3200 Sokak No:3201 
Gebze - Kocaeli / Turkey 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Notification to the European Classification and Labelling Inventory 
 

Dear Sir or Madame, 

Beside the registration of Tier 1 substances under REACH until 1st of December 2010 there was 
another important deadline on 3rd of January 2011. Every manufacturer/importer is required to notify 
REACH-registrable substances or substances with hazardous properties to the European Inventory for 
Classification and Labelling (C&L-notification). This notification is independent from the REACH 
registration deadline and applies to every manufacturer or importer. It applies to all REACH-relevant 
substances on their own or in preparations and hazardous substances independent from the import 
volume.  

Please note that for all substances every importer has its own duty to notify relevant substances to the 
C&L inventory. Neither Pulver Kimya A.S. nor Pulver Kimya International GmbH, as the Only 
Representative (OR) according to article 8 of the Regulation (EC) 1907/2006 of 18th December 2006, 
are allowed to notify non-Tier 1 substances to the C&L inventory.  

However, Pulver Kimya International GmbH has initiated in a group notification as importer the 
notification of all relevant substances to the European Inventory for Classification and Labelling. 

Therefore, all products supplied by Pulver Kimya A.S. to EU importers are in compliance with REACH 
and CLP.  

 

We hope this information is useful and is answering your request. 

Sincerely, 

 
Pulver Kimya International GmbH 
Hohle Eiche 21 44229 
Dortmund – Germany 

 


